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Jones, Michael

From: info@nelsonplanthire.co.uk

Sent: 30 January 2023 11:43

To: 'Tanner, Matt'

Cc: Jones, Michael

Subject: RE: Whitehouse Field - Schedule 5 Notification and TVBC consultation

Attachments: APP-EPR-548.pdf

Matt, 

 

Thank you. 

 

Can I remind you once again of the findings of the inspectorate in the last hearing. 

 

I Quote. 

Appeal Decision EPR/APP/548 

 

UNDER THE HEADING. 
 

A recovery operation  

 
13. The EA accept that there is an obligation on the appellant to complete the works 
to fulfil planning permission ref: TVN6179/8, which the LPA are evidently keen to 

see completed. It was established at the Hearing that the EA’s only concern relates 
to the level of waste that is needed to complete the works. 

 
This is once again attached for your records and this decision given by the planning inspectorate on behalf of the 

secretary of state supersedes anything that you could now possibly introduce. 

 

So surely as a  senior permitting officer you know this ?  

 

So the question beggars what further clarification can you possibly need from the LPA ? Or is this another pre-

meditated attempt to stop the scheme from legitimately continuing. 

 

Currently you are stopping us progressing the project and are prejudicing our commercial position should the LPA 

decide to begin enforcement action against us as they have indicated numerous times. 

 

If you can answer the above then I can decide whether we proceed now with an appeal or once again agree to give 

you another extended deadline of which there have been many to date. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Simon Nelson 

 

 

Phone: 01264 726121 or 01264 357627 

Mobile: 07920 100 120 


